CENTENE

Corporation

January 25, 2017

Fairfield High School
P.O. Box 399
Fairfield, MT 59436

RE: Centene Corporation Scholarship
Dear School Counselor:

Centene is proud to be able to offer three $2,500 scholarships annually to local graduating High
School Seniors. This is an excellent opportunity that could assist students with their educational
expenses.

Please make sure all eligible seniors at your high school are made aware of this scholarship and
receive a copy of the enclosed application. If interested, they should return the paperwork by
the deadline date of March 1%, 2017 to:

Susan Lee

1720 10" Avenue South — Suite 4, #239

Great Falls, MT 59405

406-870-0176

Thank you in advance for your assistance in making this program a success. Should you have
any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 406-454-9500 — ext 8021609.

Respectfully,
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Margie Lorang

Human Resources = Admin Asst
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cc: Susan Lee
File

2000 26th Street South
Great Falls, MT 59405
406-454-9500

Fax: 406-268-0349



